

Dear New Hampshire Families,

The New Hampshire Department of Education values your feedback and wants to hear from you! The 603 Bright Futures Survey is an opportunity for you to tell us about your child's educational experience and your experience with your child's school. To ensure we understand the successes and challenges of the recent school year and use that information to plan for the upcoming 2022-2023 school year, we need your feedback. **We Value Your Voice!**

The <u>Family Surveys</u>, which are available in English and Spanish, will be open from March 14 to April 29, and family members will be able to take the survey online whenever is most convenient. The surveys will also be accessible on the <u>New Hampshire Department of Education's</u> website.

Thank you in advance for your thoughtful responses. We are excited to receive feedback and continue our efforts to ensure bright futures for all New Hampshire students.

Sincerely,

Christine Brennan

Christine Brennan
Deputy Commissioner
NH Department of Education
info@doe.nh.gov Tel: 603.271.3494